
 
 

Mr. Smith’s decision to break-up the unit on solving linear equations 
into 2 units; solving linear equations and problem solving provided his 
students to really focus on problem solving – a real weakness in 
mathematics. You are commended for taking the additional time to 
schedule that and address the needs of our students. 


